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August 9, 2004 
 
 

                                                                                     Re:     Lifeline/Link-up Program      
 
Dear County Director of Social Services:  
 
The Lifeline Assistance Program is designed to promote universal service by helping low-
income individuals afford telephone service.  Lifeline Assistance allows eligible low-income 
customers to receive a credit each month on their telephone bill.  Link-Up is a program that 
provides low-income persons a discount toward connecting local telephone service.  The 
program serves recipients of the Food Assistance, Work First Family Assistance, Medicaid and 
Low Income Home Energy Assistance Programs, which includes the Low Income Energy 
Assistance Program, Crisis Intervention Program and Weatherization. 
 
The purpose of this letter is to ensure that county staff is aware of the insert sent to Medicaid 
recipients in case calls are received by county workers.  Attached is the insert regarding the 
Lifeline/Link-up Program going out with the September 2004 Medicaid card.  
 
If you have any questions regarding the Lifeline/Link-up Program, please contact your Medicaid 
Program Representative. 
 
                                                                                      Sincerely, 
                                                                  
 
                    Gary H. Fuquay  
Enclosure 
 
 
 
 




